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September 6, 2017 

 

To: All Preston Highlands HOA Residents 

 

Re: Home Break-ins – Forced Entry 

       September 1, 2017   
 

Over the holiday weekend, several streets reported forced entry in which a robbery occurred. Several of 

these incidents have been reported to the police. Streets included: 

 

6700 Block of Flanary 

6400 Block of Windsong 

6600 Block of Lovington 

 

Also reported (but no additional information available): 

 

Featherwood 

Missy 

Amador 

 

The burglars seem to use the same methods by entering through a back gate, than kicking in the back door. 

The burglars seemed to target the master bedroom, possibly looking for jewelry and money. 

Residents are reminded to please keep gates locked, garage doors closed and if 

at all possible, use your alarm. 

 

If you see anyone suspicious roaming the alleys at night, call the police immediately. 

 

The VIP Patrol is in need of a VIP Chair, as well as volunteers. If you are interested, please contact Cyndy 

Long at SBB Management Company, c.long@sbbmanagement.com, or feel free to attend the next Board 

Meeting on September 21st at 7:00 p.m. Meetings are held at the Dallas PDP Community Room, 6969 

McCallum Blvd. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Preston Highlands HOA 

Board of Directors 

mailto:c.long@sbbmanagement.com

